
2021-2022   Start with DDR-1 "Pledge". 
 
Andrew:  Hello and welcome to  Good Morning, Jefferson!   Today 
is Tuesday, November 30, 2021.  
 
I'm Andrew Cooper... 
 
I’m Hannah Schiavo…     
 
And I'm Leah Decker. 
 
 
Today is a Day 1!  
 
Andrew: 
Now here's Hannah...     
 
Hannah: 
 
Go Falcons! 
 
In other news... 
 
The next drone club meeting will be this Friday, December 3,  at 
2:30 PM. 
See Mr. 
Nicholas with any questions. 
 
Attention class of 2025 officers, there will be an Officers Meeting, 
today,Tuesday, November 30, after school, in room G 204. 
This one is just for the officers. 
Don't forget to sign up for the late bus if needed. 
 
Now here's Leah... 
 



Leah: 
The School Store has some new Falcon merchandise! Come 
check it out at the School Store located in the Underclassmen 
class during your lunch period. 
  As an added service and for an additional charge, you can have 
your merchandise customized! Details and order forms are 
available at checkout! 
 
It's the holiday season and that means it's time for the annual 
Board Games and Brownies with GSA! Join GSA in the 
upperclass cafeteria on Tuesday December 7, from 2:30 to 3:15 
to play some reindeer games and eat some snacks!  If you can, 
bring some holiday goodies to share while we celebrate the 
happiest season! Everyone is welcome. 
See Daken in D14 for details. 
 
And now, it’s time for the Shout Outs!   
 
Today's Shout Out goes to... 
 
the JTHS Bowling Team! Good luck in your tournament today! We 
are all rooting for you..me..us! 
 
Keep the Shout-Outs coming! 
     
Back to you, Andrew… 
 
Andrew:  
Hear Ye, Hear Ye. 
Wouldst thou like to earn some extra money for the Holiday 
Season? 
We are looking for servers and waiters for our upcoming Feast. 
Our performances are December 10th and 11th at 7pm and 
December 12th at 3pm. 
You do not have to be available all 3 nights to serve. 



Just sign up for what you can. 
You will be paid on cash tips! Sign up outside of the auditorium or 
come find Mr. 
Flynn in the M wing. 
Huzzah! 
 
This is the last week for the FBLA Toys for Tots collection. 
All toys must be received by Friday, December 3rd. 
Toys must be unwrapped, and in their original packaging. 
Cash donations will not be accepted. 
This holiday season, please join us in bringing joy to children in 
need. 
 
  
For all of us here at Good Morning, Jefferson, thanks for 
watching, and have a 
Terminator Tuesday! 
 
All... 
I'll be back! 
 
(And keep smiling because it's Good Morning, Jefferson!) 


